
From: Schwartz, Andrew
Sent: 4/21/2011 4:29:07 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Meeting to discuss Advice Letter Template for Renewable QFs

Hi, Meredith,

Heard the news about Darbee...Funny timing given our conversation last week. How was your trip to 
DC?

I wanted to follow-up on the Renewable QF advice letter template. When would you be able to come in 
to meet with staff to discuss?

Thanks,

Andrew Schwartz 
Supervisor - Climate Strategies 
Energy Division
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Ave.
San Francisco, CA 94102

Tel: 415.703.5131 
Email: 3s2@cpuc.C3.qov

SB GT&S 0317521

mailto:3s2@cpuc.C3.qov

